| am concerned about the rent control bill now being considered as it will likely have a number of
negative impacts on the already strained housing market in Lane County. It will likely reduce the supply
of rentals and decrease the incentive to build additional rental units. In effect, this potential reduction of
rental units will increase housing costs. We need more housing, not regulations that limit housing.

Thank you.

o Aaron Solbeck, Property Manager
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